
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council 

Date: 3/4/2025 9:26:04 AM
Subject: Council meetings - transition from WebEx to MS Teams

Good morning Mayor and Council,

 

As of March 1, all Council Meetings, Public Hearings, and Committee Meetings will be conducted on Microsoft Teams. Webex has now been 
decommissioned, and access to schedule and host meetings on the platform has been removed. However, this change does not affect your ability to 
join external Webex meetings to which you are invited.

This transition aligns with the City’s broader initiative to maximize our investment in the Microsoft Enterprise Agreement, streamlining online 
meeting services while also reducing licensing costs.

If you have any questions or require assistance, please contact the City Clerk at Katrina.leckovic@vancouver.ca.

 

Best,

Paul

 

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver

paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 



 

 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-
Waututh) Nations.

 

 

 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 




